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7/19/2023 

 

Dear Urban Choice Charter School Families, 

I would like to thank everyone for their support during the litigation to keep UCCS open.  
Unfortunately, we were not successful.  With that being said, I would like to inform everyone that 
your student’s files will be sent to the Rochester City School District on Friday, July 28, 2023, and 
you will need to contact them if you need copies of their records after that date.  Ms. Adams and 
Ms. Honan will be happy to make copies of anything you need from your child’s permanent file.  
Please call the school at 585-288-5702 to advise them of what you need and to make arrangements 
to pick up the documents.  The last day to request records from UCCS will be Wednesday, July 26, 
2023. 

Once again thank you for all the love and support that you have shown to the staff at Urban Choice 
Charter School.  I want to give you and your children my best wishes as they continue their 
educational careers. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Lynn M. McCarthy, CEO 

 

 

 


